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POSTAL SERVICE

December 3, 2021

< M

Bob Fisher, Councilman District Vi
PO Box 302
Hahnville, Louisiana 70057

Dear Mr. Fisher:

This is in responge to your correspondence regarding the proposed change of ZIP Code for
residents of Montz Louisiana 70068 to Norco, Louisiana 70079, and subsequent denial by the
Louisiana District.

By copy of this letter, the Southern Area office will review this decision and determine if any
reasonable means of full or partial accommodation can be identified. The Postal Service will
review your request and follow the procedures outlined for realignment of ZIP Code boundaries,
including evaluation of its existing facilities in the area, from the standpoint of their ability to
absorb any operational changes necessary to accommodate your request and surveying all the
affected parties, if required.

| appreciate your patience in working through this process. While | cannot guarantee the
outcome, | assure you that every reasonable means of accommodation will be considered.
You can expect a determination in approximately 60 days.

Sincerely,

E-ﬁn by Paul.A Tidwell

on 12-06 10:00:16 CST

Paul Tidwell

Manager, Rural Strategy and Transformation

cc: Timothy R. Costello, Area Vice President, Southern Area
Simi George, Manager, Operations Integration, Southem Area
Amanda Morrell, Delivery Operations Field Support, Southern Area
David Camp, District Manager, Louisiana District
Larry Darsam, Jr,, Manager, Operations Integration, {_ouisiana District
Savannah Temple, Manager, Address Management Systems, Louisiana District
Dustin Van Veldhuizen, Rural Delivery Specialist, Headquarters
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